
 

We hope that we will be able to go forward with the 

Encore Readers Theater scheduled this 

Saturday, March 2, 2019, at 2pm. We will keep you updated. 

For additional information, contact: 

Bruce Horace Robinson 

707-869-5851/707bhrobinson@gmail.com

URGENT NOTICE!
The Readers Theater scheduled for tomorrow, 

Wednesday, February 27, 2019, at 7pm, has been cancelled 

due to posted flood warnings regarding the Russian River,

 possible road closures, and the probable closure of the 

Guerneville Regional Library.
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